
 

 County of Orange 
 

County Executive Office 
 
 
June 2, 2016 
 
 

-GENERAL NOTIFICATION- 
 

 
Re:  Notice of Cancellation of Invitation for Bid (IFB) #OCDPH 10-2015 Dana Point Harbor 
– OC Sailing and Event Center 
 

  
Thank you for your participation in the solicitation process of IFB #OCDPH 10-2015 for the 
Management and Operations of the OC Sailing and Event Center.  This letter is to inform you that 
the County has canceled this solicitation per Section 1 – Terms and Conditions item VIII Right of 
Rejection.  The County has arrived at this decision after extensive review and has determined that 
it is in the best interest of the County to cancel the solicitation.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this decision, you may contact me at the e-mail address 
provided below. 
 
 
Steven Wiegmann 
CEO Real Estate 
steven.wiegmann@ocgov.com 
 


